
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/6/2012 6:33:01 PM
Subject: Guidance needed?

 

From: Fretwell, Sammy [mailto:sfretwell@thestate.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 06:31 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob 

Subject: From Sammy Fretwell, late breaking news 

 

Rob,
    Needed to check with you on an issue that developed this afternoon. The Southern Environmental 
Law Center filed a citizens suit today to stop what it says is coal ash pollution of the Waccamaw River 
by Santee Cooper. Such citizens suits won't be allowed under a bill approved by the House and 
Senate. I understand this was an attempt to get in under the wire, before the governor signed it, so 
that the suit could go forward.
   I'm looking for some reaction.

Call me.

Thanks,

Sammy Fretwell
Staff Writer
The State
771 8537

mailto:Godfrey,%20Rob
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:TedPitts@gov.sc.gov

